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 It’s time for the wealthiest Vermonters to pay their fair share so we can build a Vermont
that works for everyone who lives here. Taxing the wealthiest Vermont residents to

increase the amount of revenue available for public goods and services will make our
state better for everyone, including the wealthy.

The Fair Share for Vermont proposal is a 3% personal income tax surcharge
on annual income over $500,000.

What will the Fair Share for Vermont
Proposal do?

The proposal will raise approximately $98 million each year in state tax
revenue.

More revenue means more money for fixing our roads and bridges, funding
schools where our students  can thrive, supporting Vermont families,
increasing access to healthcare and housing, and protecting our
environment.

The proposal will only affect the wealthiest 2% of Vermont taxpayers.


